





16th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Enrichment PE Kit - Year 7

At Avonbourne, we believe in supporting students to become the very best version of themselves. I am therefore delighted to introduce an exciting new experience for our Year 7 students.

From Wednesday 18th September, every Wednesday Week A during Period 4 (13:05 – 14:50), students will take part in an Enrichment Session. Rather than following their usual curriculum lessons, students will be given the opportunity to experience new activities, explore their interests, and develop their talents. These wider opportunities are designed to help students build confidence, strengthen friendships, and develop the character attributes that will enable them to thrive in later life.

The first four sessions have been designed to focus on **team building activities**, supporting students to get to know one another and work together effectively. In November, students will then take part in an **Enrichment Fair**, where they will be able to choose from a wide range of activities to attend.

To support students in making the most of these hands-on activities, they will be invited to attend school in their **academy PE kit (with their school blazer)** on the following dates:

- Wednesday 17th September
- Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> October
- Wednesday 15th October
- Wednesday 19th November

Please note that these are **not non-uniform days**. Students must wear their **full Avonbourne PE kit** along with their **school blazer**.

Further details about the Enrichment Fair will be shared later in the term. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at: Ross.goldsmith@avonbourneacademy.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Ross Goldsmith
Assistant Principal